
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

  
Re-conveyance of Block 161 of Registered Plan 43M-2092  

Back to the Property Owner 
 

PURSUANT to By-law 160-2004, take notice that The Corporation of the City of Brampton intends to 
declare surplus and re-convey Block 161 of Registered Plan 43M-2092 of the following municipal 
property to the property owner: 
 

LANDS AFFECTED 
 

Block 161, Plan 43M-2092 designated, in the City of Brampton, in the Regional Municipality of Peel, being 
PIN 14021-2061 (LT)  having a municipal address of 8775 The Gore Road. 

EXPLANATORY NOTE 

Section 2.2.2 of subdivision agreement permits re-conveyance of Block 161 of Registered Plan 43M-
2092 back to the property owner.  The Corporation of the City of Brampton has no need to retain this 
property interest. 
 

Pursuant to By-law 216-2017, surplus declaration may be made by administrative authority, in the 
following circumstance: 
 

 The fair market value of the property is $75,000 or less and the surplus declaration was initiated 
by the City or is a condition of any development approval 

 

Authority for this declaration is delegated to the City Solicitor and Commissioner, Community Services. 
 

For further information, contact Rajat Gulati, Acting Senior Manager, Realty Services, Community 
Services, at (416) 409-6820  or (Rajat.Gulati@brampton.ca). 
  
Dated: June 24, 2022 
 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St W, Brampton. ON L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2172 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), 905 874-2130 (TTY) cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca            
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